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Hemet Riverside County

Caltrans proposes to install horizontal drains, reestablish drainage, repair various storm
drains, clean out drainage, grade slopes, and construct berms to protect the facility and sup-
port the base of eroding slope on SR 74 from PM 48.8 to 49.2. The total project area is
approximately 13 acres.

The project would not cause significant or potentially significant effects.



None known at this time.

None.


